
 

  

 

Friday, August 11, 2023 
 

Water Service Interruption — Woodbridge Avenue and surrounding area 
 

Sunday, Aug. 13 to Monday Aug. 14, 2023 
 
To undertake sanitary sewer repairs on Woodbridge Avenue, water service to the local area will be 

temporarily shutdown to complete essential components of the work. To minimize the impacts to residents 

and businesses, this work is being scheduled over night on the following dates and times: 

Date: Starting on Sunday, August 13th, 2023, from 9:00 pm to Monday, August 14th at   
7:00 am, water service interruptions will be implemented for the following locations as 
specified below: 
 
137, 145, 153, 159, 165, and 167 
Woodbridge Avenue  

Sunday, August 13th, 2023 at 9:00 pm to 
7:00 am on Monday, August 14th, 2023 

124 Woodbridge Avenue (Big Cannoli) and 
150 Woodbridge Avenue (Woodbridge 
Library)  

Sunday, August 13th, 2023 at 9:00 pm to 
7:00 am on Monday, August 14th, 2023 

154, 160, 166, and 174 Woodbridge Avenue Sunday, August 13th, 2023 at 9:00 pm to 
7:00 am on Monday, August 14th, 2023 

207, 209, 211, 213, 215, 217, 219 
Woodbridge Avenue and  
7, 9, 11, 15, 17, 19, 31, 33, 35, 37, 39, 41, 43, 
45, 47 Old Fire Hall Lane  
(Old Fire Hall Lane Subdivision) 

Sunday, August 13th, 2023 at 9:00 pm to 
7:00 am on Monday, August 14th, 2023 

 
What you need to know: 

 

• If you have a fire protection and alarm system, you will need to notify your monitoring company 

of the planned shut-down. 

• Prior to the interruption of water service, please draw sufficient water into containers for use 

during this period or make other necessary arrangements. You may need to adjust your 

service hours or close your business to comply with Public Health and Ministry of Labour 

regulations. 

• When testing to see if the water is back on, check the cold-water tap. If the water is on, allow 

it to flow for a few minutes until it runs clear. 

• It is suggested that you avoid turning on the hot water tap during a water service interruption 

to prevent damage to the building’s water heaters. 

This work is being carried out by the City-retained contractor, Four Season Site Development Limited, 

under the direction of the City’s Infrastructure Delivery department. 



 

  

 

 

For questions regarding this notice and the construction work, please contact: 

Infrastructure Delivery Department  
905-832-8585 ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca  

We apologize for any inconvenience.  For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-

2281. After hours, please call the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
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